
 

 

March 21, 2025 
 
To:   Regional Vice Presidents 
         Branches & Facilities 
 

New CATCA LinkedIn Page 
 

 
CATCA has a new LinkedIn page to promote to members! Please share the following message. 

Subject: Stay Connected – Follow CATCA’s New LinkedIn Page! 

There is no better time to highlight the vital work we do and draw attention to the challenges 
and issues shaping our profession. That’s why we’ve launched a CATCA LinkedIn page—a 
dedicated space for sharing industry insights, celebrating achievements, and driving 
conversation.  

We’ll spotlight key issues, innovations, and successes, while featuring the latest news in ATC, 
aviation safety, and the future of aviation. Keep up on events, activities of fellow ATCs across 
Canada, industry partners, and stakeholders from around the globe.  

Follow us on LinkedIn:  LinkedIn CATCA 

We look forward to connecting with you online! 

 

 
In solidarity, 
 
Nick von Schoenberg       Scott Loder 
President        Executive Vice-President 

https://www.linkedin.com/company/canadian-air-traffic-control-association/

